Thank you to representatives that supported HB 2444. As an FFA member, | personally really appreciate the support you have given
in the past couple of years. Because of you, | am able to be an FFA member. Throughout this past year, many people have gone
through their toughest battle. Being in the Oregon FFA organization has helped many of us get through these struggles and find a
place that we were able to go for help. Without all of you, this opportunity may have not been available for many students. One of
the many struggles many of our members have faced is not knowing what was going to happen next. Because of this bill, we were
able to create virtual activities that students could participate in to keep some normalcy in their lives. Thank you again!



